St. Peter's Primary School



Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY Tel: 01885 483237 Email: admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk



September 2025

Dear Parents,

As you may know, schools across the country, including ours, are facing increasing financial challenges. We are incredibly lucky to have a brilliant Parent Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) working tirelessly behind the scenes. Their enthusiasm and commitment has been instrumental in raising funds for all sorts of fun activities, from educational enrichment days to special events that brighten our children's experiences. We truly couldn't achieve all of this without our fabulous PTFA!

To continue offering these vital experiences for our students, we rely heavily on fundraising efforts. Fundraising not only helps us bridge the financial gap but also strengthens our school community by bringing parents, staff, and pupils together toward a shared goal—providing the best possible education for our children.

At St Peter's Primary School, we are on a fantastic adventure to enhance our computing curriculum by raising funds for new ipads! These wonderful devices will not only enhance our computing curriculum but will open up a world of learning and creativity for our amazing pupils!

If you're feeling inspired to join in and help us reach our goal, we'd love your support! Whether it's preparing resources, helping set up stalls, or diving into the fun of organising events—we welcome any help you can offer! To jump on board, please contact Mrs Heather Yarnold at hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or Ally Beale at abeale@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

Please come along to our PTFA Meeting on Tuesday 30th Sept. at 3.30pm in the school Hall – childcare available.

Let's work together to bring our community closer and make learning even more exciting for our wonderful pupils!

Warmest wishes,

Mrs H. Yarnold Head of School









